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Important Dates Upcoming Events

Report Cards

Wednesday, February 3rd

Bayview Week of Love

Monday, February 8th

Friday, February 12th

Interim Reports

Tuesday, February 9th

SAC Meeting

Thursday, February 11th

2:15pm

No School

Observance of

Presidents Day

Monday, February 15th

Happy New Year to all! Thank you to everyone for your support and
cooperation as we adjusted our classes to better meet the needs of
our students. Continue to be patient with us as we make additional
changes according to unique situations. We are so happy to have so
many of our students return to campus! We promise to maintain the
high level of academic rigor we all love and expect while keeping our
students and staff safe.
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Last week, most of our students completed their iReady Diagnostic
2. The results of this assessment will help our teachers develop very
targeted instructional plans to meet the needs of our students on their
grade-level standards. We know it was difficult for the children at
times, but we needed to get an accurate picture of their knowledge so
we can plan what to reteach and what to enrich. Parents will receive
printed results shortly. Additionally, parents are encouraged to monitor
their child's iReady progress from the child's login page.

Parents, this is the time of year that we need you to stay actively
engaged. Model strong study habits by maintaining an organized
workspace for your child at home to complete homework and
projects. Ensure that students are completing 2 iReady lessons per
week in reading and math. Grab a good book instead of the remote
and spend 30 minutes reading in a cozy spot. As you travel in the car,
practice math facts. And most importantly, attendance is critical. Your
child needs to be in class (live or virtual) every day for the full day. It is
imperative that appointments and family trips be scheduled outside
school time.

Thank you for helping us move our students farther and faster.

Tonya E. Frost, Ed. S.
Principal
Bayview Elementary 
"Educating Responsible Citizens"

Love, Peace, and Kindness!
On Friday, February 12, 2021, Bayview Elementary will observe A
Day of Love and Service. All students and staff are asked to wear
MSD school colors to show solidarity, which are gray and
burgundy. Additionally, students and staff will discuss intentional and
random acts of kindness that anyone can do to promote spreading
peace rather than violence. Finally, every student and staff member
will commit to performing an act of kindness each day.



Week of Love



ASK BRIA



Yearbook





Supper and Snack



​Traffic Alert!!

Effective immediately, parents are required to adhere to the following
guidance in the car loop. Now that everyone has adjusted, it is
expected that everyone will cooperate with the directions of our staff
to keep our children safe and traffic flowing.
1. Do NOT exit your vehicle at any time. Staff will assist students into



the vehicle.
2. Have your student seated on the rear passenger side to facilitate
exit and entry.
3. Do not call children into traffic or to cross traffic.
4. Only enter the loop as you drive west on Middle River Drive.

Attendance Policy 5.5 – Revised

Newly adopted language begins under Section VIII on page 9. The
amended language for paragraph A. 2. reads as follows:

2. During distance learning, the use of student cameras is required for
attendance and instruction. Students will be counted in attendance in
the learning environment during their scheduled class time. Teachers
should be flexible and consider any extenuating circumstances of
individual students who may be unable to turn on a camera. Teachers
may consider other evidence of attendance for individual cases.

The School Board’s decision to require camera usage by students
was based on feedback from students, teachers, administrators, and
other employees from an Attendance Survey that was conducted
between Nov. 6 – 16, 2020. Results from the survey revealed that
75% of the School-based administrators who responded and 69% of
teachers who responded support requiring cameras for attendance.
School Board members unanimously agreed the policy should require
students to turn on their cameras during attendance and direct
instruction.

School Success Reminders:

Sign into your class meeting by 8:00 a.m. each morning.

Use the class chat only for communicating with the teacher or about
the lessons.

Attendance in specials is required, just as if everyone was in the
building. Students who do not participate or keep their cameras on for
teachers to observe and assess will receive grades of 3.

Our school requirement for iReady practice is 2 reading lessons and 2
math lessons per week. That’s only one per day. We require 80% or
higher as a passing score.

Each student is expected to read at lease 30 minutes per night. They
can read to themselves, to a family member/pet/stuffed friend! Just
read!



Sponsorship



YOU'VE GOT THE CUTEST LITTLE BABY
FACE

Every year the 5th grade students send
in their baby pictures to be part of the

Who's Who pages in our yearbook. The
students enjoy trying to figure out who

each baby picture belongs to.

Can you figure out who this little adorable
baby face belongs to?



Each week we will be featuring one of
our fabulous staff members-see if you

can guess!

Scroll to the bottom for the answer.

Telehealth





PTA

Staying Updated on all school
and PTA related information in
MORE important now than ever!
Please ensure that you join the
PTA today so you are added to
the distribution list. JOINING the
PTA for $10/person for $20/family
is the ONLY way to be added to



our PTA distribution list via our
communication platform which is
Memberhub. Stay, informed, stay
connected and remain dedicated
to our school PTA.

Click to Join PTA News
Alerts

PTA Purchases

Guess Who:

The adorable baby face belongs to our very
own 5th grade teacher Ms. Witt!!!

Remember to come back to see the next
adorable baby!

Bayview Elementary

1175 Middle River Drive

Fort Lauderdale, Fl 33304

Phone: 754-322-5400

Fax: 754-322-5440

Contact Our Staff

 ​  ​
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